
4th-5th— Students will continue reading, “Captive Treasure” by Milly Howard. We are re-

viewing questions from Chapters 8-9. Students are continuing to enjoy the Talbot family ad-

ventures as they head west to tell people about Jesus at the Indian mission.   

Students should be reviewing December scripture memory verse Romans 12:9-10 

The scripture memory verse quiz will be on Dec. 20th 

6th- Students continue to study Unit 3 God’s Covenant with Israel through Moses:  

Students will continue looking at ways to evaluate the quality of different styles of Christian 

music using God’s word.   

Students should be reviewing December’s Bible verse Romans 12:1 

The scripture memory verse quiz  will be on Dec 20th 

7th-8th— Students will continue to study Unit 3 God’s Covenant with Israel through Moses: 

Students will continue looking at ways to evaluate the quality of different styles of Christian 

music using God’s word.  

Students should be reviewing December’s Bible verse Romans 12:1 

The scripture memory verse quiz will be on Dec 20th 

A note from Mrs. Lawton 

It is an honor to teach your children the Bible this year. 

Your children are learning to accurately study the Bible, 

while they learn the importance of prayer and study time 

daily. Each student will learn to observe, interpret and ap-

ply Bible stories, principles and verses to their everyday 

life. You can contact me at hlawton@fbcbaytown.org with 

any questions.  

The Christmas season is upon us, lets all remember to take 

time to be thankful for one another and the blessings the 

Lord has given each of us. 

Important Dates 

4th-5th grade Scripture Quiz: Dec 20th 

Romans 12:9-10 

6th-8th grade Scripture Quiz: Dec 20th 

Romans 12:1 

6th-8th  Unit 3 Test Dec 7th  

Dec 21-Early Release 

Christmas Holidays-Dec 24th-Jan 4 

Bible Class 

Dec. 10-14 

A note from Mrs. Lawton 

It is an honor to teach your children the Bible this year. 

Your children are to accurately study the Bible, while they 

learn the importance of prayer and study time daily. Each 

student will learn to observe, interpret and apply Bible 

stories, principles and verses to their everyday life. You 

can contact me at hlawton@fbcbaytown.org with any 

questions.  

The Christmas season is here, let’s all remember to take 

time to be thankful for one another and the blessings the 

Lord has given each of us. 


